

Brussels, 2 8 FEV. 2017 Ares (2017) 782014

Dear Mr Riss,

President Juncker would like to thank you and the co-signatories for your letter of 13 February 2017 concerning EU decision-making in the area of health and consumer protection.

We have taken note of its content with attention.

The President asked me to inform you that the First Vice-President of the Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans (e-mail: frans.timmermans@ec.europa.eu), is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Leon Delvaux

Mr Jorgo RISS Director Greenpeace European Unit

E-mail: jorgo.riss@greenpeace.org